
Re-Union  –  for  hen  parties
and Santa cruises

Staffed  with  volunteers  the  Re-Union  boat  set  off  from
Edinburgh Quay determined to make a difference earlier this
week. They were off on a canal clean up.

Armed with litter pickers, nets and sandwiches they were ready
for anything.

In charge was Miranda Morgan who is the Voluntary Development
Worker and who was in charge. After an amazingly tricky three
point turn at Kingsknowe the boat moored up for lunch. At that
point The Edinburgh Reporter disembarked and cycled back to
Edinburgh Quay but what a lovely morning it was on the canal!

If you want to become a volunteer on the canal boats then
there is information on the website. You can now book the Re-
Union  for  Santa  Cruises  and  all  the  details  are  on  this
poster.
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2013/
10/HW-PB-christmas-2013-pdf.pdf
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